
  

WECANN  
PRESENTS  
Silence Isn’t Always Golden: 

Hearing development in the NICU  

JANUARY 16th 2020  

5-6:30 PM  

Location TBA  

 
The West Coast Association of 

Neonatal Nurses (WeCANN) is a local 
chapter of NANN and is comprised of 

nurses from around the Tampa Bay 
area. For more information, please 

visit flwecann.com  

2020 Save the Date’s:  

April 16th: WeCANN BOWL!  

July 16th : Ronald McDonald 
House  

 

https://singaporemotherhood.com/articles/2017/02/hearing-loss-children/

